
EDLESBOROUGH PARISH
ANNUAL PARISH MEETING  APRIL 2018



AGENDA

• Present/Apologies

• Thames Valley Police report

• Community First Responders report

• The minutes from the previous Annual Parish Meeting held on 20th 
April 2017

• Councillors’ Attendance

• Accounts for the financial year ended 31st March 2018

• Chairman’s Report

• Parishioners’ Questions
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1  THE COUNCIL

2 MAJOR PROJECTS 2017/2018 STATUS 

3 PLANS FOR 2018/2019

4 EDaN Team Status

5 THANKS
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THE COUNCIL
• COUNCILLORS

• EDLESBOROUGH         DAGNALL             NORTHALL

• Scott Mineikis      Trish Owen            Kevin Cubbage

• Chris Nevard Alan Green            Robert Pratt

• Christine Thomas

• John Wilkinson 

• Alan Williams

• SUPPORT STAFF

• Penny Pataky – Clerk; Hall, Pavilion and Green Manager,Responsible
Finance Officer + (Data Protection Officer?)
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PROJECTS FOR 2017/18
–How did we do? 
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• NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN –

• Successful – Adopted by AVDC
Referendum result

886 voted YES 

115 voted NO

88% in favour



PROJECTS FOR 2017/18 –How did we do? 
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• BCC DEVOLUTION   - Extended Tasks and geography

• FINALISE PAVILION PROJECT DIRECTION – Further work needed

• EVALUATE AND IMPLEMENT QUALIFIED PROJECTS – See next page



PROJECTS FOR 2017/18 –How did we do? 

• PARKING BAY – BROOK STREET    Undecided

• ADDITIONAL STREET PAVING Rejected

• EXTRA HARD STANDING NEAR THE SURGERY -Trying to progress with 
AVDC

• PLAYGROUND UPGRADE – New surface

New gate

• PENSION FOR PENNY- Implemented
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Other initiatives/activities  in 2017/18

• Traffic Calming – Three projects identified - now under consideration

• Funding of the Community First Responder

• £20,000 ‘earmarked’ funding for Dagnall Village Hall improvements

• Work to establish the appropriate legal status of parish allotments

• Work to reject the proposed Swallowfields development.

• Established better working relationships with sports clubs 

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT APRIL 2018



PLANS FOR 2018/2019
• WORKING WITH DEVELOPERS AND AVDC TO DELIVER THE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

• RESIDENTS BEING OFFERED HARD COPY NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

• IMPLEMENTING NEW DATA PROTECTION REQUIREMENTS

• KEEPING ‘ENGAGED’  WITH THE UNIFIED COUNCILS PROJECT

• BUILD THE PAVILION - Depends on funding applications

• FURTHER WORK ON PARISH LIGHTING - New housing developments

- Evaluate new locations

• PARKING AT THE SURGERY

• TRAFFIC CALMING

• NEW EDaN TEAM TO BE SET UP ON ‘RIGHTS OF WAY’ 
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EDAN PARISH PLAN Team Status 
• BEAUTIFICATION

• Litter picking in the Parish continued

• Replacing  rotten  planter sleepers with new wood-look plastic sleepers

• Continued to maintain plants in planters

• TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT 

• B440 replaced A4146

• HGV limit delayed by yet another Freight Strategy from BCC

• Needs a new chairperson

• Needs a re-launch
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• FRIENDS OF THE CHURCH ON THE HILL

• Work progressing to install Kitchen and Toilets

• Tower opening plans rejected by The CCT for safety reasons

• ‘Champing’ launched by The CCT – 30 people booked so far

• 2018 EDLEFEST  15, 16 &17th June

• HERITAGE WEEKEND 6-9  SEPT

• COMMUNITY CAR SCHEME

• Still running

• Need a new chairperson

Need more drivers
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THANKS 

• NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP

• VOTE ‘YES’ CAMPAIGN GROUP

• RESIDENTS WHO VOTED FOR THE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

• CURRENT TEAM OF COUNCILLORS, PENNY PATAKY  AND CONTRACTORS

• DISTRICT COUNCILLOR – CHRIS POLL
• COUNTY COUNCILLOR - ANNE WIGHT
• THAMES VALLEY POLICE
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• EDaN VOLUNTEERS, SPONSORS and DONORS

• COUNCIL APPOINTEES  Allotment Wardens, Charity Trustee Appointees by 
EPC 

• PAULETTE TAYLOR AND SPONSORS FOR THE CHRISTMAS WREATHS

• TO THE MANY PARISHIONERS WHO HELP KEEP THE PARISH LOOKING GOOD
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THANKS 



CHAIRMAN’S  REPORT 
APRIL 2018

END


